
Holbrook Hornets FC are looking Girls & Boys for their 

next seasons intake of under 6’s, 7’s & 8’s (current 

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2). 

We are the largest Junior Football Club on the Shotley Peninsula, having teams from 5 to 

18 years old & have been running for 50 years. We are accredited to the Suffolk FA 

Taster Sessions are currently being held Saturday mornings 

for now until 18th May which are FREE (we only train term time & must 

book in advance) 

When the new season starts in September, Training is 

Thursday evenings at 6:15pm-7:15pm in Holbrook 

Matches are on a Saturday morning 

Please contact secretary@holbrookhornets.co.uk to 

register your interest


